
This bill is unacceptable as it means that innocent people may spend years  
in prison before their names come clear and their innocence are proven. This  
bill will have a devastating effect on civil rights of people living in this  
country. The government should be ashamed to prepare such a law that will  
have more harm than good. This bill will increase the tension in Australia  
about civil rights and racism and this is the last thing Australia needs  
right now. The government should follow the verdict "INNOCENT UNLESS PROVEN  
GUILTY" and shouldn't give any organisation any right to step over  
indivual's lives and their rights so easily. The law should be for  
protection and justice, not for the opposite, which will be granted if the  
Bill pasess. 
 
 
 




